
             
 
                   
         
          
          It will be a great school year and I am looking forward to having wonderful
teaching and learning time with you. If you have any questions or need more
information, please contact me at my email thvo@wsd1.org or the school phone
number 204-775-2591.
         
          In partnership,
          Ms. Vo

           My name is Ms. Vo and I will be your classroom
teacher this school year in room 15. I hope you and your
family had a nice summer. I am very happy to have you in
my class. I am married and a mom of 2 sons who are 16
and 7. I like to travel and listen to music. I also like to cook
for my family. 

Welcome back to school !  

Things that we will do this year: 

          Thinking classrooms, knowledge building circles,
inquiry projects, and research based-projects will be
implemented in the classroom so that you will be able
to challenge yourselves and develop skills such as
communication, collaboration, critical thinking,
creativity, citizenship, and connection to self. In
addition, you will have joy working on a variety of
STEAM activities and play base projects. 

          You will learn about
indigenous people, the
land, and the treaties
through sharing circles, the
medicine,  smudging, novel
studies, story telling, and
inquiry projects.

          Get ready to step outside of the
classroom and the school ground to
explore new things and to have real
life experiences through field trips and
outdoor classrooms during the school
year.


